
Consortium to meet to discuss Title 21  
 
This article published in The Alaska Star on Thursday, September 28, 2006. 
 
The Consortium of Chugiak-Eagle River Community Councils meets 
Wednesday to continue working on a separate Title 21 chapter.  

The public event takes place 6:30 p.m. in the municipal meeting room in the 
Valley River Center at 11901 Business Blvd.  

A separate Chugiak-Eagle River Chapter would later be submitted to the 
Municipality of Anchorage for discussion, approval and eventual adoption in 
Title 21, the city's land use code, which is being rewritten.  

The newly formed consortium went before the Anchorage Assembly March 
14, 2006, requesting the chapter. The assembly unanimously passed a 
resolution March 28, 2006, supporting a placeholder for a separate Chugiak-
Eagle River chapter in Title 21.  

A $150,000 legislative grant was also awarded to help fund the development 
of the chapter including land-use planner contract fees.  

The Consortium meets on the first Wednesday of every month.  

For more information, visit 
www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/consortium_c_e.html.  
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